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Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
3663 South Clarkston
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thanks very much for your report of reception of XCPX on
January 16.

Qur call used to be KDYL. On December 8, 1959, the station
was purchased by Columbia Pictures and the call was changed
to KCPX on December 21, We will send 2 QSL card as soon as
the new ones are printed.

Very truly yours,

2/,

A, L, Gunderson
Director of Engineering

ALG/ja

cCoLUMBIA PICTURES ELECTRONICS CO,INC.
IB30 SOCIAL HALL AVENUE + SALT LAKE CITY 1, UTAH + PHONE DAVIS 2-5681



